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Police re-arrest four suspects for murder incident in Honiara   

Officers of the Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) at Central Police Station re-
arrested four suspects in relation to a murder incident at Vara Creek recently.    

Provincial Police Commander (PPC) Central Police, Chief Superintendent Jimson Robo said 
the four suspects arrested previously for grievous harm incident after medical authorities 
pronounced the death of a 53-year-old male person, police have to re-arrest the four 
suspects and deal with them. 

Chief Superintendent Robo said the suspects were charged with murder contrary to section 
200 of the Penal Code and currently remanded at Rove Correctional Services Solomon 
Islands while investigation continue on in to the matter. 

PPC Robo expressed his condolences to the family and relatives for the loss of their loved 
one during this dark moment and appealed to those who might have information to come 
forward with information and assist police with investigation. 
  

The suspects will appear in Honiara Central Magistrates’ Court on 26 August 2022. 
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24016 or 23800 Ext 239 

 

Email: rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established 

in 1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe, secure and peaceful 

Solomon Islands’.  The RSIPF strive to provide efficient, capable 

and responsive policing service and expect RSIPF officers to 

adhere to the RSIPF values. 

For ongoing news and information, please go to 

www.rsipf.gov.sb 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 
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